

ZIMBABWE REVENUE AUTHORITY COMMISSIONER GENERAL

WRITE TO:
THE COMMISSIONER
GENERAL
ZIMBABWE REVENUE
AUTHORITY
PO BOX 4360
HARARE

TELEPHONE: +263-4-758891/5 FAX: +263-4-707400 TELEGRAPHS: HARARE CALL AT:
RECEPTION
6th FLOOR ZB CENTRE
CORNER KWAME
NKRUMAH AVE/ FIRST
STREET
HARARE

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE: NCB01/2024

27 February 2024

To all Participating Consultants

ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO ZIMRA DOMESTIC TENDER NCB01/2024 FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A STAFF HOUSE, BOUNDARY WALL AND A DOG KENNEL AT ZIMRA UMGUZA TRAINING SCHOOL.

Following the compulsory site meeting held on the 13th of February 2024 at ZIMRA Umguza proposed site, Bidders should take note of the following changes;

- 1. Bidders must note that our Design Team is still working on final Bills of Quantity and this shall be availed to all bidders in due course.
- 2. As a result of these delays, the closing has been moved from 05 March 2024 to a date to be communicated to all bidders through Addendum Number 2 to ZIMRA NCB01/2024.



T. Shonhiwa Director, Procurement Management Unit